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September 14, 2004

The Editor

Winnipeg Free Press

1355 Mountain Avenue

Winnipeg MB  R2X 3B6

Dear Editor:

I appreciated the recent Free Press coverage of the future establishment of the Manitoba Lowlands National park in the northern Interlake.

Your coverage attempted to portray conflict between conservation and economic development interests over the establishment of this national park.  I would note that Manitoba’s mining industry supports close to 500,000 hectares for inclusion in the proposed national park.  Since 1997 the mining industry has worked in partnership with environmental organizations and the Manitoba government to rank areas of special interest for protection.  This consultative approach for confirming the location of new parks and protected areas in Manitoba results in the formation of new parks without compromising areas for mineral development.  

The movement to protect the many natural wonders associated with the proposed Manitoba Lowlands national park is laudable and worthy of support.  It is also imperative that recognition be given to another economic natural wonder – the Thompson nickel belt.  The Thompson nickel belt remains one of North America’s richest  and unique mineral formations, sustains Manitoba’s third largest city, and continues to be one of the focal points for economic development in northern Manitoba.  By undertaking a pragmatic and consultative approach to the formation of new protected areas in Manitoba, the mining industry believes that future economic potential can be effectively balanced with conservation interests.  We participate in protected areas reviews so that Manitobans can enjoy the best of both worlds.

We look forward to the upcoming consultations on the proposed Manitoba Lowlands national park.

Yours truly,

Sent via e-mail

David Markham

The Mining Association of Manitoba

